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Thursday, 8th February, 2024                                                                                 SWS/ACD/2023-24/104 

   

                                                   

    Tell me and l forget  

                                             Teach me and l remember  
                                                Involve me and l learn 
   

 

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

We at SWS believe that children learn by exploring and discovering. Experiments help students to be more 

observant and inquisitive and ignite their creativity. We will be conducting an activity “Fun with Experiments” on 

Friday, 9th February 2024. The students will be conducting the experiment-Soap repels germs. 

Please send the following material with your ward tomorrow. 

1. Plastic transparent glasses - 2 

Looking forward to a Day of Discovery! 
 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


